
DAILY NOTICES 
TE PANUI 

DAY 2 – Tuesday 22nd February 2022 
TE RA 2 – Turei 22nd Pepuere 2022 
Duty Deputy Principal: Mrs McKnight 

 
Maths-The Rangi Maths Competition Club aims to train Year 9 - 11 students who are willing to participate 
in Maths competitions like the Otago Junior Maths Competition, the Australian Maths Competition, 
Mathex, and more. If you are interested and are a Year 9 - 11 student, come to A21 at lunchtime on 
Tuesday! 

 
Maths-The Auckland North Maths Olympiad February workshop will be held online on February 23rd.  The 
problems and meeting links can be found here https://www.mathsolympiad.org.nz/workshops/ 

 
 

 
 

Diabolo Club - Diabolo is one of the performance sports that appear in Rangi’s Chinese Night that involves 
using a yo-yo to show off tricks - no prior experience is needed to join in! We have weekly practices in the 
Sound Garden on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays after school, so come along if you’re interested. 

Korean Language Class - K-pop, K-food, K-drama, the rising popularity of South Korea’s cultural influence 
has swept across the globe. Are you interested in learning the Korean language and getting to know more 
about the culture? New classes for beginners will be running here at Rangitoto College every Tuesday in 
L13 after school from 3:30-4:30 pm. Sign up using the link if you are interested. 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/12pDoowROsykAOge82RAfFmAGvbBYQwPXkwbTgwa3MG4/edit
?usp=sharing  

Science and Engineering Student Association (SESA), formerly known as Science Club, is starting up again 
for 2022. If you are interested in any science competitions, being a science tutor or getting tutored, or 
partaking in our Service Club that works on science and engineering related projects, please join the google 
classroom using the code: wbjbt3p. We are also looking for 3 year 12 students to become the new Leaders 
of the club for next year. More information will be released on the google classroom (code provided above). 
If you have any urgent questions, please email rangitotocollegesesa@gmail.com 

BOOK CLUB TODAY - Tuesday 22nd, Lunchtime in the Library. We will have a brief meeting to catch up and 
issue books for you, then you can leave to have your lunch outside, due to current restrictions. New members 
are welcome. Come along and see if Book Club is for you or come and ask a librarian about joining.   
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Rainbow Rangitoto- Weekly meetings for our LGBTQI community and allies is back for 2022. Our first 
meeting is on THURSDAY lunchtime. Meet at the FLAGPOLE at the start of lunch and you will be directed to 
our new outdoor venue. Remember to bring your lunch and masks.  Everyone Welcome. 

LIBRARY- A number of books have been returned to the library that are not Rangitoto Library books. If you 
have misplaced a book from home, please come to the library to see if your book is here. 

Candy Waves- A huge thank you to everyone who stopped by last week for the introductory meeting for 
Candy Waves (previously Radio Lollipop)! For those who are interested but were unable to attend, please 
sign up with this link: http://bit.ly/rangicandywaves. Please also join our Google Classroom for updates 
with the code ikpzrxc. If there are any further questions, please email us at rangicandywave@gmail.com or 
follow us on our Instagram handle @rangicandywaves. We look forward to a wonderful year with 
everyone! :) 

Ecorigami Club- The Ecorigami Club is looking for members! If you're interested in the Japanese art of 
origami and would like to learn more about the effects of deforestation, please come to C1 during 
lunchtime on Wednesday, the 23rd of February. We'll be doing exciting events such as various origami 
competitions (with prizes to be won) and fundraising for environmental charities during the year, which 
will contribute towards your student profiles and Junior Diplomas. No prior experience is needed, and all 
year levels are welcome. Email ecorigamiclub@gmail.com for any additional queries. 

Pasifika Club - is on hold for now sorry, but watch this space for when we can all get together again! In the 
mean time, if you have any ideas, questions, or would like some help with anything at school, please just 
find Ms Dean in A2.  

Student ID photo 2022  
The student ID photo will take place on the 24th and 25th of February (this Thursday and Friday). Please 
carefully check out the time allocation and student instructions below. 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1pcKtsu4BIVmD1dMtAefeF9kne_H_hi_RZklZAfzF5hk/edit#gid=6
98673809  
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LE1aQypVBMUr6TKK2ZsmpfFByI90iXq4/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=1
08350541377541904476&rtpof=true&sd=true 

The Rangitoto Reporter (AKA Journalism Group)- is starting again this term. Please fill out the google form 
here: https://forms.gle/iAo4a1FsB2UeJDR16. If you have any questions, please see Ms. Kitt in E4. 

ART COMMUNITY- Meeting Thursday Lunch in S26. Open to all art students. Please come along and bring 
your lunch! A chance to meet this year's Visual Arts Leaders and talk about ideas for collaboration, 
creativity and art events. 

SENIORS 
 
Swim Teacher - Part time 
Jump Swim Schools are looking for a student to be a swim teacher for kids aged 5-10 years old. 
Having swimming experience is preferred but not essential but what is essential is your love of kids. 
The hours are Sunday 12-3 pm and one weekday 3.45pm- 6.45pm.  
If you are double vaxxed and keen to teach little kids to swim, Contact Debbie on 09 600 2444 or Email 
albany@jumpswimschools.co.nz 
 
Searching for more part-time jobs check out 
https://sites.google.com/cloud.rangitoto.school.nz/careers/jobs-apprenticeships and click on Money Hub  
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MUSIC 
 
M U S I C   T U I T I O N   C O N T I N U E S   T O D A Y ! All students (and their parents) were emailed during 
the weekend with lesson times. Timetables are also up in the Music corridor. Please KEEP CHECKING the 
timetables board over the next few days in case of last minute changes. 
 
USING THE INSTRUMENT STOREROOMS? Please ensure your instrument case is CLEARLY NAMED, and that 
the instrument you are storing is fully covered by your home contents insurance. 
Please take your instrument HOME EVERY DAY. 
 

SPORT 

Tennis Championships Tournament-Any experienced tennis players wanting to express their interest in 
the above-mentioned competition, please come and see Sarah-Jane Beck in the Sports office before 23 
February. 

All girls Football Trials-  
1st Trial – Wednesday 23rd February After school on far Science Field 
2nd Trial – Monday 28th February Before school  
3rd Trial – Wednesday 2nd March After school  
If you are interested in playing 1st XI Football, please attend the meeting on Wednesday 23rd February at 
Lunchtime in B15.  
To register for Football trials, please do so on the following link  
https://forms.gle/FtNeGp214nLtpHv16  
If you have any questions, please speak to Mr Reid (TIC of Football) in the Social Science Department. 
Please ensure you bring your vaccine passes to present at the trials.  
 

Rugby- Preseason is starting in week 5. To register for this please sign up via the google form.  
https://forms.gle/pgE1Hs6PeArD5FW76  
For more information see Mrs Moe in the sport office.  

Running Group - Run Club is back for 2022. Starting Thursday Week 4 3.30pm Meet Gym 1. All abilities 
welcome, focus on consistent training towards individual goals such as the school cross country. Limited 
numbers at present so please email if you are attending this week: alastair.fear@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz 
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